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On the first Tuesday back after half term, Reception, Year1, Year 2 and Year 5 are swimming 

as usual.  Please remember that swimming is part of the National Curriculum and children 

MUST attend all swimming sessions.  If they are unable to attend due to medical reasons, a 

letter from a medical practitioner must be provided prior to the swimming session.  

After School Clubs will run as normal after 

half term.  Please ensure that children 

are collected promptly at 4.15pm, 

Thank you. 

 Monday – Reading Club. 

Tuesday – Craft & Drama 

Wednesday – Aspire 

Thursday – AR Club 

Please note Zoo Club does not begin 

again until Monday 19
th

 June 

 

Unfortunately our school subscriptions to 

Reading Eggs, Mathletics and Spellodrome 

have now come to an end.  Due to the 

huge progress children have made in 

school using Accelerated Reader and 

Abacus we have decided to subscribe to 

these services as an alternative.  If parents 

would like to continue with Reading Eggs, 

Mathletics or Spellodrome home 

subscriptions are available. 

 

Here are some of the important dates for the 

Summer term: 

Monday 10
th

 July pm – KS2 Sports Day. 

Tuesday 11
th

 July pm – Summer Fair. 

Wednesday 12
th

 July am – Reception and KS1 

Sports Day. 

Friday 21
st

 July – End of term. 

From Monday 12
th
 June please can parents be 

aware that all Reception children should line up 

in the main yard each morning with the rest of 

the school.  Thank you. 

We would like to say goodbye and good luck 

to Miss Walker who has been with us in Year 

3 for the past year.  We will miss you!  We 

would also like to say Congratulations to the 

future Mrs Hamlin! Miss Noble will be getting 

married during the half term.  

Congratulations, we hope you have a lovely 

day! 

Anyone who wishes to order new 

uniform from Emblematic please be 

aware that if you require guaranteed 

delivery to school before 21st July then 

you must place your order by 16
th
 June.  

If you wish your order to be delivered to 

school for 4
th
 September then your 

order must be placed by 13
th
 August. 

Orders can be placed at 

http://studentuniform.co.uk/olsa136.  

Thanks 

We will be holding a New Uniform Sale before 

school in the main yard on Friday 16
th
 June 

(weather permitting).  All garments will be brand 

new and are to be sold at cut price rates.  The 

sale will be on a first come first served basis. 

Thanks. 

We will be returning to school on 

Monday 12
th

 June.  Have a lovely 

holiday! 

 


